
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter  

18th May 2018 

Hello  everyone  

A massive well done to Year 6 children, who completed their SATs this week. We 
have all been impressed by the mature attitudes shown by them this week. Both 
classes enjoyed a more relaxing day today, with a ten-pin bowling trip and some fun 
games as well. Check twitter for some pictures! 

This afternoon our Family Health course got stuck in making some healthy pasta,  
whilst Year 5 rehearsed their performance, which is due to take place next Thursday 
afternoon. The mums’ netball group had an energetic game this morning despite 
Miss Stevens’ absence - unfortunately she is unwell at the moment. (The mums are 
still relishing their narrow victory over the staff team last week!) 

Lots of reading buddies were in school yesterday, sharing their enthusiasm for books 
with Year 1 children and having some wonderful reading conversations. Thankyou so 
much to these wonderful volunteers who 
come every week to support children’s 
reading. 

See you on Monday for our final week of term 
5 before the May break - and don’t forget 
sports days, on Tuesday and Wednesday! 

Best wishes, 

Sue Ramsay,  

Head teacher. 

Reception:  Rehan and Eba 

Year 1:  Laila and Mushtaaq 

Year 2:  Erwa and Muhamed M  

Year 3:  Asad and Bilal 

Year 4:  Zakari and Zakiah  

Year 5:  Muhudin and Sabriin 

Year 6:  Asia and Zineb 

 

Term 5 ends Friday 25 May  

Term 6: Monday 4 June - Tuesday 24 July  



Family Swim Sessions Family Swim Sessions Family Swim Sessions    

9 and 23 June.9 and 23 June.9 and 23 June.   

Tickets must be paid for in advance!Tickets must be paid for in advance!Tickets must be paid for in advance!   

Key Stage 1 - Tuesday 22 May at 9:30 

 

Key Stage 2 - Tuesday 22 May at 1:45 
(at School) and Wednesday 23 May at 
10am (at Whitehall Athletics Arena) 

Please see the letter that was sent 
home earlier this week for full 

information. 

Children will be expected to wear 
their house t-shirt colour.  

Parents are welcome to come 
along to show your support!  



 
 

Year 5 PERFORMANCE  

THURSDAY 24th MAY -  2.30 

Please  come along to  

watch them teach us 

al l  about  the  Vikings!  

Next Friday we have 

some exciting visitors! 

Rocktopus will be 

heading up the assembly 

with a Whole School Song 

Writing Session! 

Friday 25th May - 9.00 
 

Monday 21st May  4 - 5.30pm   

at City Academy Bristol  

Come and hear about what 

schools and academies in Bristol 

are doing to support your 

children’s education and improve 

their academic outcomes. 

 

SOMALI 

Enquiry contact: Ruth Pickersgill 

cllr.ruth.pickersgill@bristol.gov.uk  



 


